
OHS Principal’s Report – May 16, 2012 

 
Enrollment 2011-12         SAT 1000 
 9/14 10/19 11/9 12/6 1/11 2/7 3/8 4/11 5/9 
9th 61 61 60 61 61 60 60 59 59 
10th 49 49 49 49 48 50 50 50 50 
11th 48 46 45 45 43 42 42 43 43 
12th 43 44 44 45 43 43 43 42 41 
Totals 201 200 198 200 195 195 195 194 193 
 
Attendance          SAT 2300 

 9/14 10/19 11/9 12/6 1/11 2/7 3/8 4/11 5/9 
9th 97.81% 97.12% 97.13% 96.63% 96.42% 96.1% 96.1% 95.66% 95.36 
10th 97.7% 97.17% 97.1% 96.87% 96.79% 96.25% 96.27% 95.78% 95.78 
11th 96.41% 96.22% 96.1% 95.92% 95.88% 95.78% 95.76% 95.6% 95.46 
12th 96.7% 95.4% 95.25% 94.07% 93.6% 93.12% 93.18% 92.32% 92.46 
Totals 97.21% 96.61% 96.48% 95.97% 95.77% 95.42% 95.43% 94.96% 94.86%

 
Upcoming Events
 
5/10 EOC World Geography 

- AP English Exam 
- AVID Student Induction @ OHS 

Café 7 pm 
5/14 EOC Biology and Chemistry 

- Athletic Banquet 6:30 @ Civic 
 

5/15 Wear College Shirt Day 
5/17 Academic Banquet 6:30 @ Convention 
5/19 Prom 
5/20 Baccalaureate 
5/21 Band Awards Banquet 6pm @ Civic 
5/22-5/24 Final Exams 
5/25 Graduation 8pm

  
Shout out to Mrs. Thompson and the Yearbook Club on a very successful Lion’s Roar (talent 
show). 
 
Spring is winding down with several important activities coming up at OHS.  
 
Our Academic Banquet for outstanding academic achievements will be held at the Convention 
Center on May 17th at 6:30 pm. All School Board members and spouses will be invited. Only 
select students have been invited.  
 
Graduation on May 25th will be here before we know it. Mrs. Stevens and I have been and are 
meeting with seniors at-risk of not graduating. 
 
I will be focusing on how to better improve OHS for next year during the summer. We have a 
long way to go, but it is possible and we will make large strides in the months to come. 
 


